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The Chamber of Deputies supports the extension of European standards and their 
alignment to international standards, with a view to increasing trade flows and 
opportunities for European enterprises. 

It also shows that standardisation applied to innovative solutions should be adapted to their 
development stages, so that they not turn into a critical administrative burden for emerging 
and disruptive technologies. In addition, it would be useful to introduce innovative aspects 
in the management of the standardisation process, as well as their increased dissemination 
in the Member States below the Union average in terms of the level of innovation.  

 


